
 

The Linc; 

Principal's Message 
Happy New Year!  It’s exciting to have students back at Lincoln after a relaxing break.  I sincerely hope all 
of our Lincoln families had quality time together to recharge and rest.  

Although our weather has been mild for January, On most days we will be outside for recess as fresh air 
and exercise are an important part of learning.  Please remember to send students with proper winter 
clothing to play outside and stay safe, dry and warm.  

January is school board appreciation month.  Our board members are elected officials who work hard and 
receive no pay for their service.  If you see any of our school board trustees, please take time to thank 
them for their service to our kids and community.  

This month we will be starting NWEA testing in both Math and Reading.  Fifth grade students will also take 
Science.  These tests are taken on the computer and last about an hour.  The tests allow teachers to 
monitor student progress and target specific areas for instruction. 

I hope you can make time to get outside with your kids over the next few winter months.  Have a great 
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1/20 –Twin Day 

1/21– 1/2 day with dismissal at 

11:40am 

2/9-Count Day 

2/18-No School-PD Day 

2/21-No School-Mid Winter Break 

2/25- Class Rainbow Day (K=red, 1= orange, 2= yellow, 3=green, 

4=blue, 5=purple) 

3/11-Dress like a Book Character 
3/15-Parent Teacher Conference 
3/17-Parent Teacher Conference 
3/18-No School 
3/24-Sports Day 
3/25-Spring Break 
4/5-return to School 

Please send your child to school with a 

clean water bottle every day.   Our 

students do not have access to water 

fountains this year and hydration is so 

important for them. 
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 January is School Board appreciation month  

If you see one of these Board of Education members, thank them for all they do for Petoskey kids!  Being a trustee requires 

many hours of work and is a volunteer position in our school district. 

Absent extreme weather conditions, Lincoln 

kids play outside every day throughout the winter.  

Please make sure your child comes to school prepared 

for Northern Michigan’s changing weather conditions.   

(The school does not have clothing to loan to students.) 


